

## **Hayes Primary School**

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO



































Dear Parents/Carers,

In order to use our newly developed field area throughout the winter months, it is vital that children have a pair of wellies in school every day. Many children in Year 2 do not have wellies in school at the moment which is preventing them from having access to the field.

Please ensure that your child has clearly labelled wellies in school every day which will be stored in the welly cupboards throughout the year.

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks,

Miss Hughes Deputy Headteacher

